
I am against  
House Bill 581 - Employment Standards During an Emergency 
(Maryland Essential Worker Protection Act 
I am a small business owner who has been struggling during this 
pandemic.  This bill would be devastating for business. With close 
downs, restrictions and lack of business in the hospitality industry this 
could force many businesses out of business. Please do NOT pass this 
bill. 
Thank you, 
Dawne Pappas 
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